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Mayors Summit on Drugs. She said they did site visits and seemed pleased with the 
efforts to work on mental health and substance abuse issues in Kodiak. 

VIII. COUNCIL COMMENTS

Councilmember Mckenna-Foster said he might not attend the October 23 work session to
attend a parks and recreation summit. He said the summit starts at 6 p.m. and he
encouraged City and Borough residents to attend. He spoke about a safety issue on
Mission Road and he thanked Chief of Police Putney for resolving the issue.

Councilmember Walker thanked Public Works and KPD for community clean up and
acknowledged all the vehicles tagged. He reminded citizens to educate children on bear
safety and to be careful on Halloween.

Councilmember Bishop thanked KPD for handing out reflectors and strobe lights to
children. He thanked the voters for turning out and he encouraged the public to get
involved in community public service activities.

Councilmember Davidson said to be bear aware. He reminded citizens to use caution and
drive safety in the morning. He thanked the Clerk's Office for their work to prepare and
Canvass the election.

Councilmember Whiddon said there would be a Fisheries Work Group meeting on
October 24 at 10 a.m. He said Mike Litgow will be at the meeting and previously gave a
wonderful presentation on climate change. He said the NHL pros are coming to town and
commended Parks and Recreation staff for organizing the event.

IX. AUDIENCE COMMENTS

None

X. EXECUTIVE SESSION

a. Discussion With the City Attorney About Kodiak Public Broadcasting Corporation
Litigation

Councilmember Bishop MOVED to enter into executive session pursuant to Kodiak City 
Code 2.04.lO0(b)(l) for a discussion with the City Attorney about Kodiak Public 
Broadcasting Corp. litigation, the immediate knowledge of which would clearly have an 
adverse effect upon the finances of the City. 

The roll call vote was Councilmembers Bishop, Davidson, Mckenna-Foster, Walker, and 
Whiddon in favor. Councilmember Arboleda was absent. The motion passed. 

The Council entered into executive session at 7:55 p.m. 

The Mayor reconvened the meeting at 8:53 p.m. 
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